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Republic of tbe Philippines
Bepartment of Education

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Nors¥T

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2023- 380

‘fo:

CATHERINE P. CANTALEJO ),

Subject: ATTENDANCE TO ARH PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW CUM

Date:

GENDER-RESPONSIVE PLANNING-WORKSHOP

November 3, 2023

SGOD-SHS/CPC

. Attached is a Regional Memorandum ESSD-2023-432 and a Memorandum from

the Office of the Bureau of Learner Support Services (BLSS) dated October 18,
2023 shall conduct an ARH Program Implementation Review (PIR) cum
Gender-Responsive Planning-Workshop on November 14-17, 2023 in Cebu City
instead of Cagayan de Oro City.4

To further strengthen the implementation of the program and to address the
growing concerns of early pregnancy and HIV/AIDS in the country, among others,
thereby establishing a referral pathway from schools to community health service

proviaers.

. Attached as well is the list participants for the activity from Regional and Schools

Division Offices (SDO).

The Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) shall be employed at all times where all
individuals are fully recognized regardless of gender, religion, ethnicity, and
political affiliation, in the provision of developmental opportunities for Learners
and Personnel.

Travelling expense incurred shall be charged against Division MOOE support
funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing and regulations.

For wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188




